
20th July 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
This is the last newsletter of the year…and what a year! Thank you for all your support over what has 
been a year that has been challenging, but has also been a reminder of what lovely children and 
families we have. I have been so proud of the way the staff have supported families and children and 
the way the community has pulled together. I hope that you all have a safe and restful holiday and 
look forward to seeing you all in September. 
 
September Arrangements 
We plan to go back to our normal opening times of classroom doors opening at 8.45 and school 
starting at 8.50. If children arrive after 9am they will be marked as late. The school day will go back 
to ending at 3.20pm. 
 
We are hoping to resume having assemblies and ending bubbles, so that playtimes can go back to 
normal in the new term. The leadership team are meeting towards the end of August to make final 
arrangements and we will be sending out an update then. It seems foolish to decide too early as a 
month seems like a long time with the picture constantly changing. 
 
Covid  
If your child tests positive in the holidays; please can you let us know if your child test positive in the 
first three days of the school holiday so we can report it and contacts can be traced.  
 
Summer Holidays 
The Beacon will be hosting some Family Fun Days on most Thursday through the Holiday; the day 
will include activities and a cooked meal. If this is something you are interested in, you can check 
out info@thebeaconcentre.org  or call: 01392 204979 
 
Breakfast and After School Club 
A reminder that places can be booked on the school gateway. Children can be dropped off at 7.45 
for breakfast club and after-school club finishes at 6pm. Please ensure all places are booked in 
advance. Thank you. 
 
Breakfast Packs  
If you are one of the families who is due to receive a breakfast pack delivered by amazon, they 
should be delivered each two weeks. Here is the telephone number and email families need to 
contact if there are any issues. 
Call 020 7836 5434 
Email deliveries@magicbreakfast.com 
 
Debts 
Please can all parents ensure that any debts are cleared before the end of term, thank you. If you 
think you may struggle to settle a debt please call the school office and ask to speak to someone. 


